
The Sweetest Sound In Hawaii 

November 8, 1961 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

1270 On Your Dial 
P. 0. Box 1516 

Honolulu 6, Hawaii 
Phone 938 -402 

Please pardon the long delay in answering your 
letter of August 28. I have no excuse except, 
perhaps, "Polynesian Paralysis," a disease to 
which everyone in the islands is highly suscep- 
tible, especially those in the radio business: 

A check of our program log for November 14, 
1960, shows that we ran an announcement for 
Trans- International Airlines (TIA) at approxi- 
mately 10 :21 PM; this, coupled with your state- 
ment that all announcements were made by a 
woman's voice, which we were using exclusively 
at that time, confirms your reception of KNDI 
on that date. 

Hope this is sufficient for your records. 

Again, my apologies for waiting so long before 
writing. Mahalo nui for your patience. 

Aloha, 

KNDI (C 

Jane Rice 
Program Director 
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